
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd July 2024 

 

Year Six visit to Crucial Crew on Tuesday 16th July 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are writing to let you know that the Year 6 children have the opportunity to go to York 

College to take part in a ‘Crucial Crew’ event during the afternoon (12:45-15:00) of Tuesday 

16th July 2024.  The children will have their lunch in school as normal, prior to the event. 

The children will be travelling by coach to and from the event. 

 

‘Crucial Crew’ is designed to educate Year 6 pupils in North Yorkshire to make informed 

decisions when faced with danger and respond effectively to emergency situations and 

accidents. The children will rotate around 10 minute scenarios to be staffed by North 

Yorkshire Police, North Yorkshire Fire & Rescue, IDAS Domestic Abuse Service, Youth 

Justice, Transport Service, Healthy Child Team and York Rescue Boat.  

 

The cost for this visit is £8 per pupil. This money will pay for the coach and the event. This is 

a voluntary contribution but without your support we will be unable to fund the visit and it 

may not be able to go ahead. Please pay and give your consent on ParentPay. If you would 

prefer to pay in cash, please give the money to the office in a named envelope (however, we 

will still need permission via ParentPay).  

 

We require your permission for your child to attend this trip. Please give your consent via 

ParentPay. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Year 6 Team 

b.rogers@ebor.academy  

l.drake@ebor.academy 
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